Boulmer Guest House

Information for Guests staying during COVID-19

If you are showing any symptoms prior to arrival please let us know so that we can offer you an alternate date for your stay.

For the safety of yourselves and everyone please be aware of the following 

1. On arrival please use the hand sanitiser in the porch before ringing the door bell.

2. Your temperature will be taken on arrival if showing above 37.6 (in the orange zone on the no contact thermometer) you will not be permitted to enter the house, no refund will be given.
3. Please maintain social distancing at all times within the house, do not pass on the stairs.
4. Please be aware that we will not be doing daily room services if you need anything please let us know.

5. At busy times we will have 2 sittings for breakfast, please make sure you stick to your allotted time or you may miss breakfast!! This is to allow for social distancing in the dining room. You will be allocated a table for the duration of your stay with us.
All of the above is subject to change in accordance with the latest Government Guidelines
We hope that you enjoy your stay with us 

Many thanks for your cooperation during these 

exceptional times
Stay safe and well

Helen and Paul
